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February 2022

Dear Parents carers 

I am writing to update you on the current situation with examinations.

We have just come to the end of a very busy module This last six weeks has seen Year 13 mock examinations complete along with vocational unit exams for Business, ICT, Sport, Health & Social Care, Engineering and Hospitality. There have also been a number of practical examinations completed in Engineering and Food. Last week Year 11 took part in an effective revision day, with an external company running focused sessions on effective strategies. Effective revision is also a core theme that runs through tutor time activities for both Year 11 and 13. ‘Period 6’ revision sessions are running Tuesday to Thursday after school and this will continue up until the examinations. This week examination boards released more detail on the content for examinations, identifying areas of the syllabus for each subject that students should focus their revision on. Departments are currently reviewing this information and our plans to help focus student revision will be in place early next term. Again I will share these with you as soon as they are available.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next term we will see the completion of another set of Year 11 and 13 mock examinations as we help students prepare for the summer examinations and gather information for the possibility of Teacher Assessed Grades if they prove necessary (as per the governments guidance). These examinations are planned for the last week of term and more detailed information will be released in the first week of next term.

I now have the timetable for the summer exams and it is attached to this letter.   Students were given a draft timetable last week. This draft does not include some vocational unit resit examinations as we are awaiting results from the January sittings before entering students if required.  Examinations will start on Wednesday 11th May and will continue until Tuesday 28th June. Please do familiarise yourselves with the timetable and ensure that your son/daughter is available for all their formal examinations. 

As always Myself, Mr Pitts and Mr Moss stand ready to help with any issues you may have with regards to examinations. Please do not hesitate to contact us at the academy.

Kind regards 
Chris Hill 
Assistant Head 
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